
 Highlights to date
Fighting Lyons Ultimate Junior Ninja - Round 1
We held the first round for 2024 of our Ultimate Junior
Ninja on Sunday March 24.

As always, the day was a great success with a
wonderful supportive atmosphere and lots of new
faces joining in on the ninja fun. 

Well done to all our Fighting Lyons members who
competed, you all did so well with everyone achieving
something they haven't before. 

A special shoutout to the parents who volunteered
their time to help with the BBQ and other tasks on the
day. Our next Ultimate Junior event is on May 26.

Disco Night - Saturday April 13
A massive thank you to everyone who came to
our neon disco night to help raise money for
Michael to coach the Australian team at the UNAA
World Finals. 

It was a fantastic night with parents and kids
getting into the disco spirit.  There were lots of
games and Taylor Swift thanks to the kids. Safe to
say the gym might be a Taylor free zone for a bit
going forward!

World Ninja Games - Fighting Lyons - March 14 
A huge congratulations to all the Fighting Lyons
members who took on the massive WNAG course
recently.  A combination of ninja and endurance, the
course had 20 obstacles that had to be completed in a  
specific time limit.

Those who came first have now qualified for the WNAG
final being held in Los Angeles in June as part of the
UNAA World Finals.  Well done!


